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Heller Announces Funds to Pahrump for Economic Development
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development awarded $297,000 for Pahrump to assist in their construction of Livestock Fairgrounds.

“I am pleased the Administration made these funds available to Pahrump.  These funds provide necessary resources to allow communities in our state help make their local economies strong,” said Heller.

HUD’s Economic Development Initiative provides grants to local governments to enhance public investments, feasibility of economic development, and revitalization projects. 
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